29 July 2005

Dear Staff Member,


Tomorrow the in-flight cadets will graduate from their basic encampment, a major landmark in their CAP careers. 


I would like tomorrow’s newsletter to be filled with words of wisdom, advice, congratulations, thanks, and anything else that encourages them to continue their own tradition of excellence.


If you would like to contribute anything to tomorrow’s edition, I would appreciate it very much. You can write on the lines below, you can type something and staple it to this sheet, or you can type something and put it on my computer via jump drive.







Semper Vigilans,







C/Capt Kathryn Wieczorek, CAP







Public Affairs OIC
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